
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club

General Membership Meeting February 5, 2020

Board of Directors:

President, Joel Bahl KQ0J                                      Program Director, Jim Key KI4TMX

Vice President, Rick Sochon N1OV                      Emergency Coordinator, Rick Sochon N1OV

Treasurer, Ed Blecher KD2LAU                             Station Trustee, Bob Goldberg WA4M

Secretary, Judy Wozniak K4WOZ

Joel Bahl, President, called the meeting to order at 2:00 PM.

Joel informed the members, that were present, that the club will now be recognized as a 

National club going forward.

Treasurer Report:  Ed reported that there are 57 paid members and 21 have not paid from last 

year.   The Treasury Balance is $6,072.45.

New Business:  A motion to rescind applying for a grant from the CA to purchase the HF 

amplifier was approved.  Purchasing the amplifier will go forward.

Mr. Rick Sochon informed everyone that the CA is providing lunch Thursday, February 13, 2020 

as a thank you to the club for the services that the club provides.  Lunch will be 11:00 AM to 2 

PM in the Florida Room.

There will be a hurricane season meeting at 9:00 AM in the club radio room Thursday, February 

13, 2020.

Rick reminded everyone that Fun Fest is Saturday, March 21, 2020.  He also stated that there 

will be a Disaster Plan meeting Tuesday, February 25, 2020 at the CA Hall on South Pebble Beach 

at 1:00 PM.

Program:  Mr. Dick Bishop W4NWD will speak about FRS radios at the March 4, 2020 meeting.

Thank you to the 25 members for attending this month’s meeting.

Welcome to new member Mr. Howard Ritter N7EXN.

Meeting closed at 3:00 PM
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